
   Tax Department 

Attention: GW Departments 

Re: Sales Tax Exempt Purchases in Kansas 

Please read the following instructions and explanations carefully: 

In order to claim an exemption from sales tax on purchases in KS a copy of the Sales and Use Tax Entity 
Exemption Certification, as attached below, must be presented to the vendor at the time of purchase. Be sure 
to fill in the seller’s name and address, as well as the description of goods and/or services purchased. 

In addition, payment for the item and/or services must be made using university funds (ex. GW check or GW p-
card). If payment is made using a personal credit card or check, you will have to pay sales tax on the item 
and/or services, even if later you will be reimbursed by the university. 

The KS exemption certificate should apply to most purchases. 

Note that GW sales tax exemptions cannot be used for personal purchases. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding KS sales tax exemption, please feel free to reach us at 571-
553-8313 or email at tax@gwu.edu.

Sincerely, 

GW Tax Department 

   44983 Knoll Square Suite 203| Ashburn, VA 20147 

mailto:tax@gwu.edu



